
 
 

Greene County Sheriff’s Office 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Date:  12/16/10 

From: Sheriff Jim Arnott 

To: All media outlets 

 

The Greene County Sheriff’s Office is asking for assistance from the public in 

identifying persons of interest in a burglary and forgery investigation.  The persons 

shown in the pictures below are persons of interest in this investigation and arrived 

at a retail store in southwest Springfield in the vehicle shown.   Anyone with 

information as to the identity of any of these persons is asked to contact the Greene 

County Sheriff’s Office at 417-829-6288 and ask for Cpl. Grisham. 

 

         
 
 

 

 


